
WEYMOUTH PLANNING BOARD 

McCulloch Building, Whipple Center, 182 Green Street 

March 19, 2013 

Minutes 

 

PRESENT:    Sandra Williams, Vice Chairman 

     Paul Hurley 

     Dave Chandler 

     Mary Akoury, Clerk  

 

NOT PRESENT:   Walter Flynn, Chairman 

          

ALSO PRESENT:    James Clarke, Director Planning and Development 

 

Vice Chairman Williams called the meeting of the Planning Board to order at 7:00PM. 

 

MINUTES 

 

Mr. Hurley made a MOTION to APPROVE the minutes of Planning Board meeting of January 

15, 2013.  Ms. Williams SECONDED the MOTION.  It was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

Mr. Hurley made a MOTION to APPROVE the minutes of Planning Board meeting of February 

5, 2013.  Ms. Williams SECONDED the MOTION.  It was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

Mr. Hurley made a MOTION to APPROVE the minutes of Planning Board meeting of February 

19, 2013.  Ms. Williams SECONDED the MOTION.  It was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

DECISION ON 119 RANDOLPH STREET 

 

Mr. Clarke stated that the decision on 119 Randolph Street will be recorded tomorrow now that 

the minutes of the meetings have been voted and approved. 

 

REFERENCE TO COME SHORTLY ON PUBLIC WAYS (RENAMING OF STREETS) 

 

Mr. Clarke explained that at the next Town Council meeting seven (7) measures will be brought 

before the council regarding renaming and acceptance of public ways.  Mr. Clarke stated the 

process goes through two (2) measures; then it comes to Planning Board and then back to Town 

Council for another public hearing.  Mr. Clarke stated he hopes to get more of these done in the 

near future; the last ones done were done at least five (5) years ago. 

 

Mr. Akoury asked how many streets still need to be done.  Mr. Clarke stated a lot; he stated he 

couldn't begin to take a guess at the number or percentage of streets remaining; next month for 

instance one street (Alachua will become Okala). 
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Mr. Clarke stated he looks forward to going through the hearing process and doing it all 

properly.  A vote will be taken, it will be made into an order and recorded at the registry and 

made official. 

 

CAPITAL BUDGET BOOKS 

 

Mr. Clarke stated he had Capital Budget Books for all Planning Board members but forgot them 

at the office.  He will make sure to get them sent out as soon as possible to all members. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

 

The next meeting of the Planning Board will be held on April 16, 2013 at 7:00PM. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

At 7:15PM, there being no further business, a MOTION was made by Mr. Hurley to ADJOURN 

and was SECONDED by Mr. Chandler.  It was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Christine Callbeck 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

Approved by:  

 

 

___________________________________   _________________________ 

Sandra Williams, Vice Chairman     Date 

 


